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From the Rector

will return September 6th.

Grace and peace,
Leighton

From the Wardens

As always, a reminder to advise the office of anyone who requires assistance,
including a phone call, food delivery or some companionship. Even a chat over the
fence!

Called to Life - Compelled to Love

Andrea Douglas
Gene Anne Smith
Wardens

Please join us this Sunday, July 21st for the last of the July
MIDSUMMER MUSIC concerts by our very own

Michael Bloss.

http://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&pn=ROVING&nav=8c9d656e-5214-4612-9aae-e88fff367792


Melissa-Marie Shriner

Michael Bloss



Michael Bloss at the Gabriel Kney organ and Scott Harrison on the trumpet at last
Sunday's well attended organ recital.



Tickets are available to purchase at St. Mark's Anglican Church office
(10 people per tour maximum)

Parish Updates

In-Person Sunday Services
8:30 a.m. Holy Eucharist
10:30 a.m. Sung Eucharist Watch the livestream on YouTube

On Duty this Week

July 21, 2024 - Greeter(s) - Chris Bjorgan and Marilyn Bardeau

Reader - Jane deMunnich
Intercessor - Bob Cross

Altar Guild - Eve Wylie and Dorothy Walker

Server - Sue Baxter

Order of Service

The Order of Service can be found on our website:  Order of Service Website Page

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC-vVgNf0GbuxrfljW4sOXzQ
https://stmarksnotl.org/worship-ministry/order-of-service-bulletin


Church Bells
A reminder to all that the Church Bells play on Sundays at 12:05 p.m. Enjoy!

Staying Up to Date!
Click on this link to find this and recent copies of our E-News: Visit our recent E-
Newsletters

Click on this link to view our:  Visit our Calendar

Click here to access St. Mark's Anglican Church Facebook Page
You can also access our Facebook page when on our website by clicking on the Facebook
icon that looks like an "F".

Prayer Cycles – We pray for:

In St. Mark’s parish: In St. Mark’s parish: Donald MacLeod, Allan Magnacca, Jamie and
Virginia Mainprize, and Peter and Janis Manning and their families.

In the Niagara Diocese: St. George, Georgetown, The Reverend Cheryl Barker, Rector;
The Reverend Nancy Rowe, Honorary Assistant, and the people of that parish.

In the Anglican-Lutheran Cycle of Prayer: In the Anglican-Lutheran Cycle of Prayer:
The Rt. Rev. Stephen London, Bishop, and the clergy and people of the Diocese of
Edmonton, and the dean, council, and congregations of the East Central Area of the Synod
of Alberta and the Territories.

* Looking for VOLUNTEERS for READERS and INTERCESSORS group *
An important part at St. Mark’s is the involvement and participation of our

Readers.

I am hoping to hear from a few parishioners who may be interested in joining our R&I
group. The next schedule begins in September.
Please contact me at tammy@garyzalepa.com

Bible Study via Zoom

We are sending Zoom invites via Constant Contact to those who regularly join the Bible
Study group. If you would like to attend Bible Study via Zoom, please contact the Rector to
have your name added to the distribution. rector.stmarks.notl@gmail.com

Please note if you unsubscribe from any email sent from St. Mark's Church via Constant
Contact, you will no longer receive any emails or information from us. If you wish to

unsubscribe from a specific mailing list (ie, Bible Study, E-News), please email the office
at stmarks@cogeco.net  Thank you.
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